
NOTICE OF POTENTIAL IMPACT 

10/15/2020 

ATTN: Cathy B. Halka 
WHATCOM COUNTY COUNCIL 
311 Grand Avenue, Suite #105 
Bellingham, WA 98225-4038 

REF FILE NO: AB2020-308 
Vacation Area: Ptn Horton Rd 
Petitioner: TerWisscha & Jorgensen (380201-035150-0000 & 380201-030119-0000) 

Dear Cathy, 

Pursuant to your notice issued September 24, 2020, I have conducted a preliminary review of PSE’s 
existing electrical facilities within the proposed vacation area.  Based on our maps and records, it is 
possible that there is overhead and/or underground power within the proposed vacation area.   SEE MAP.

More information will be necessary in order to confirm the extent of PSE’s facilities within the proposed 
vacation area. To expedite PSE’s review, would it be possible for you to obtain from the Petitioner a 
copy of a surveyed site plan of the vacation area showing the location of utilities?  

I appreciate your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Darby Broyles 
Supervisor Real Estate 
360-766-5489 (direct)
Darby.broyles@pse.com
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